
 

Praise Reports

We started a Sunday School program the first Sunday of June and it has grown every 
Sunday since it began.  For most of the children, this is the first time they have been 
involved in any children’s church program and it is their first exposure to the Truth. We 
are very excited about where this is leading. Several parents have expressed 
personal interest since their children have been attending, and some of the children 
are getting help from their parents for Scripture memorization. 

Thank you for all of the prayers and financial 
support.  Please continue to pray for us and for 
the lost souls of this nation!  May God richly 
bless you for your involvement in His Kingdom.

Looking Ahead
In July, we will travel to Athens to assist with the national Vacation Bible School and to teach and preach at the 
national Youth Camp. Please pray that God will touch the lives of these children and youth in a powerful way. 
We do not know who at these events might one day work in the Kingdom of God! 

Upon our return to Crete, we will hold a ladies’ meeting for which we expect attendance from other ladies in the 
community. We also plan to meet for Bible study with an interested group on the West end of the island, in the 
city of Chania, about a two-and-a-half-hour drive from Heraklion. This has been in the works for some time, but 
we are praying the door will open when we return from Athens. 
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Sunday School

On Sunday, June 4th, a lady walked in the church door with 
tears streaming down her face. We had met her last May  
when we visited Crete in 2016. Since then, she had 
stopped coming to church and had been away for eight 
months. We prayerfully contacted her when we arrived 
here, but we had received no response until the morning 
she walked in. She said a voice had been telling her for two 
days that she needed to come back to church. She has 
been baptized, but we are praying that she will receive the 
Holy Ghost. God is working in Anna-Liza’s life!

On Sunday, June 11th, a first time visitor from another religious group came and was touched by the Lord. Pray 
that God will continue to draw her. 


